Baugh, Ben

From: 10 January 2014 16:51

To: Baugh, Ben

Subject: changes to school transport in Cradley

Dear Mr Baugh,

I would like to add my voice to those who are opposing the school transport changes, as a parent of twins who are currently in Year 4 at Cradley School. My eldest son in in Year 11 at JMHS and I have been very happy with the support provided by the school. My 9 year old twins are looking forward to following in his footsteps and attending JMHS in several years. I will certainly be sending them there, but will not be making use of the bus, but will instead organise lift shares with other parents. There will therefore be no income generated by this change from our family, but rather an extra car driving to Ledbury twice each day.

Yours sincerely, parent of 3 children and teacher at Cradley School)